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Welcome Back

We hope you all had a lovely break, we would
like to welcome our new parents. We provide
news letters on a monthly basis to keep you
updated with events, news and achievements.
Covid 19

As you are aware we are now allowing all
parents back into the setting, please be
reassured we continue to be stringent with our
cleaning routines, reinforce hand washing
throughout the daily session, and recording of
children’s temperatures.

If you have Covid in your household where
possible please keep your children at home, this
will help us combat infection within the setting
and stop the wider spread in the community.
Reminders

Please remember, if your child will not be
attending the setting please call or email to
inform us of the reason for their absence
(number and mail address below).

Car park

Please refrain from using the car park, after 9am,
this is due to children passing through the area,
Please ensure all children have a named water
bottle and bag, some spare clothing.

Children must wear sensible footwear ( no
laces) and have a winter coat in the setting.
Dietary reminder

We have recently handed out dietary completion
sheets, please complete and return these as soon as
possible as it is vital we have correct and up to date
information available to the kitchen staff.

Phone: 01689 853183

Email: chelsfieldbrom@yahoo.co.uk

We will soon be sending home the children’s
library book as before please return each
Wednesday to enable the children to swap for the
book of their choice, please do try to read with you
children as much as possible, this helps to further
develop their speech and expand their language.
Term Dates

5t September to Friday the 14t October

Half term 17%- 28% October return

Mon 318t Oct- Friday 16t Dec.

Al children returnSSEEENENENE o funding these
days)- Toes ’Srd Jan

Deadline for primary school admissions
Please be aware that school applications for
reception are open and must be completed by 15t
January 2023 this is the National closing date.
The National offer date for on time applications is
17t April 2023. This is completed via LB Bromley
2 year children’s health check

Please contact your local children and family
centre, our locals are at

Blenheim road, Orpington BR6 9BH

Phone 01689831193

105-107 Cotmandene Crescent Orpington, BRS
2RB

Phone 020 83002548

Julie and Gary are out of the country during
October, please do not call or text Julie’s
personal number, call the setting on
01689853183 only.

Website: www.thechelsfieldpre-school.col
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Learning Theme's

September we will be looking at new beginnings and looking at seasons, we will be
celebrating harvest festival and Rosh Hashanah

Growing Cress, and making Challah bread and vegetable soup.

Mid Term Planning

Our mid term planning is on display in reception should you like a copy please request
it from the staff, this helps to reduce waste.




